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Chlorination and Flushing 

 
Your system has tested positive for Coliform bacteria but negative for E. Coli 

bacteria. Because of the positive test New Hampshire Department of Environmental 
Services requires your system to be chlorinated. ​We will be chlorinating your system 
on Monday November 16, 2020​. We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate 
your help in keeping your system clean, safe and reliable.  
 

We do not recommend using water for drinking, cooking or laundry during 
chlorination. 
 

We will introduce chlorine into the well and distribution system. We ask for your 
cooperation by running the cold water at each faucet until chlorine odor is present. 
Once the odor of chlorine is detected, stop flushing the water and allow it to sit in 
the pipes overnight with minimal water use. ​The following morning you may continue 
to flush the chlorine out of the water. This can be done from outside faucets to speed 
the process. The length of time the chlorine remains in the system will depend on the 
overall water usage in the community. The absence of chlorine in the system can be 
most easily determined when its characteristic odor is no longer detected. Until this 
time, the water may be discolored depending on the minerals in the water. 
 
Thank You, 
Craig McGraw & Harold Smith 
Aquamen Water Solutions LLC 
603-905-9073 
craig@aquamenwatersolutions.com 
find us on Facebook @waterdonebest 
or on the web at https://aquamenwatersolutions.com 
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